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that both the “space and scope for proactive role” for PBC were available in support of 
the peace process, including on DDR.  
 
5. Executive Representative of the Secretary-General for Burundi, Mr. Youssef 
Mahmoud, shared the assessment of the Facilitator and the Regional Initiative members 
that Burundi needed to demonstrate the full ownership of the peace process. He said he 



 3

8. A number of PBC members took the floor during the discussions. Speaking on 
behalf of the EU, a member emphasized that the Political Directorate for the peace 


